Planning Board Agenda

The Cape Elizabeth Planning Board will hold a workshop on
Tuesday, March 6, 2001, beginning at 7:00 p.m., in the William
H. Jordan Conference Room of the Town Hall.

AGENDA

7:00 1. Spurwink Medical Building Addition - Will Conway of
Sebago Technics would like to discuss an addition to the
northeast side of the Spurwink Medical Building, primarily
intended to improve handicapped access (U28-15B).

7:20 2. Ottawa Springs Subdivision Amendments - Jim Fisher of
DesLauriers Associates would like to discuss the creation of
additional lots in the Ottawa Springs Subdivision located on
Golden Ridge Lane (U17-50).

7:50 3. St. Albans Church Site Plan Amendment - St. Alban's
Church would like to discuss relocating an existing garage and
eliminating a proposed lot line (U4-64).

8:10 4. Nonconforming Lots Zoning Amendment - A public
hearing on these amendments has been scheduled for March 20th.
Board members make want to take this opportunity to informally
discuss the amendments prior to the public hearing or to revise
the draft report from the Planning Board to the Town Council.
Please bring the memo from the February 20th meeting package
to this meeting.

8:30 4. BA District Zoning Amendment - The Town Council has
forwarded to the Planning Board the amendments to the BA
District.
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